
 
Reviewing Report Cards in Skyward Family Access 

 
Report Card grades will be available for parents to review in the Skyward Family Access portal 
under the “Student Performance” tab. 
 
To connect to Skyward Family Access, visit Birdvilleschools.net, click the Family/Community tab 
on the main webpage, then click on Skyward Family Access under the Family Quick Links 
located on the left side of the screen. 
 

 
 
  



Log in with your Login ID and Password. Your Login ID and Password will be the same ones 
used for student registration at the beginning of each year.  
 

  
 

If you have forgotten your Login ID or Password, a reset email will be sent to you by selecting 
the “Forgot your Login/Password?” link on the Sign In screen. Campus clerks are also available 
to help parents with this information.  
 

 
 



After successfully logging in, select “Student Performance” on the left hand side of the 
dashboard. 
 

 
 
 
Student grades will be listed in the center section. For pre-K and Kinder students, please review 
“Standards Report Card”. 

 
Note: New Report cards will be posted and listed in this area. Pre-K and Kinder 
students will have “Standards Report Card” listed for grade review. 
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